
Appendix 1 
 
Summary of Key Findings 
 
Question 1 
 
Respondents were asked, “Do you agree with our vision to improve existing 
services for older people and to develop a ‘one stop service’ approach to 
care?” 
 
79% of respondents agreed with this vision with 6% opposing. 
 
 
Question 3 
 
Respondents were asked, “Do you agree with our plans to look after people 
with long term conditions?” 
 
77% of respondents agreed with this plan with 3% opposing. 
 
 
Question 5 
 
Respondents were asked, “How do you feel about the proposed transfer of 
the stroke rehabilitation ward from Ashfield Health Village to a specialist 
stroke unit at King’s Mill Hospital?” 
 
61% were supportive of this proposal with 13% opposing. 
 
Question 6 
 
Respondents were asked, “Do you agree with our plans to improve services 
for people with dementia – both in hospital (Bronte ward) and those in the 
community?” 
 
69% of respondents agreed with this plan with 8% opposing. 
 
Question 8 
 
Respondents were asked “Do you think Chatsworth ward should remain as 
possibly the only ward at Ashfield Health Village? Or should it be…at 
Mansfield Community Hospital?” 
 
40% felt that Chatsworth should move to Mansfield, 20% that it should remain 
in Ashfield and 25% were of no strong opinion (it should be noted that many 
of these felt that clinical best practice should be the determining factor). 


